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Federal Bar Update: Revisions To SD Indiana Case
Management Plans
November 15, 2017 Indianapolis

John Maley of the Indianapolis office authored his regular column on
federal civil practice in The Indiana Lawyer. This column, published on
Nov. 15, focuses on the Southern District of Indiana’s changes to its
Uniform Case Management Plans.
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